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Contact Information 

*District email - guthierr@readingsd.org 

*Personal email - rguthierkline@gmail.com please note- this is a change from the email used previously. 

Please contact me if you would like me to attend your monthly virtual building meeting. It has been nice 

getting to know you all!  

Please contact your building rep immediately if you receive negative feedback on your PAETEP.  

The only reason a Personal Day can be denied is if the 10% of the building’s professional staff is already 

off for a Personal Day. It day cannot be denied for any other reason, including testing windows. If your 

Personal Day is denied by your building admin, it must to be sent to HR for final approval or denial. If the 

request is still denied by HR for any reason other than the quota being filled, contact your building rep 

immediately.  

You should have received an email from PSEA encouraging you to sign the assessment waiver for 

federally required standardized tests for the 20/21 school year. Please encourage your members to visit 

the link and send the letters to their senators and representatives. It is a simple and quick process.  

If they missed the email please share the following link with them: 

https://actionnetwork.org/letters/assessment-waiver-for-the-2020-21-school-

year/?fbclid=IwAR2EJeC1oyH5qvBxeUToJLoLSRxaTlBY-IfMLvrumteytb6hMXGZRkQJG7Q 

Reminder 

Elementary teacher day is the same for virtual learning as it is for face to face learning: 

Monday – 6 hours, 45 minutes - 8:00 – 2:45 

• 45 minute meetings may be held on the first 3 calendar Mondays of each month, except in 

September when the meetings may be held on the first 3 school Mondays.  

• Tuesday – Friday – 7 hours - 8:00 to 3:00  

• You are not to be working for any other person or organization during this time. This could 

lead to discipline or termination. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Rebecca Guthier-Kline 
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